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Coffman Engineers Announces Dave Ruff as New 
Board Chair 

 
Ruff Succeeds Will Veelman 

 
SEATTLE, Washington, April 14, 2021 -- Coffman Engineers, Inc. is pleased to announce Dave 
Ruff, PE as the new Chair of its board of directors. Ruff succeeds Will Veelman, SE, who has 
served as Chair of the board since the leadership transition from founder Dave Coffman in 
2015.  

This planned transition coincides with Veelman’s future retirement and the sale of his ownership 
shares. Veelman will continue to provide operational guidance as a member of the Coffman 
Executive Committee and 401(k) Committee. He will also continue to serve as a structural 
engineer in the Anchorage office. 

“It has been a privilege to serve on the board for the past 21 years and participate in the growth 
and evolution of the business. Dave has amazing leadership skills and makes decisions based 
on integrity and a balanced point of view. I have complete confidence that the business will 
continue to flourish under Dave’s guidance,” said Veelman. 

Ruff has served as Coffman’s board President since 2015. He will remain in his current role as 
CEO while serving as the Chair. Ruff has been at Coffman for more than 25 years. He is a 
mechanical engineer with a largely industrial focus. Ruff is a Principal and served as the 
Spokane office General Manager from 2007 to 2014.  

“Will became board Chair during one of the most critical points in Coffman’s progression - the 
transition from our Founder to the next generation of leadership. No one could have bridged 
generations of leadership like Will did. He was just the right person at just the right time. Will is 
part of the fabric of Coffman Engineers,” said Ruff. 

“As the incoming Chair, I have big shoes to fill, but Will has blazed a trail that allows me to hit the 
ground running. I am excited to take on the responsibility as board Chair and will do my very best 
to build upon our success and prepare us for the future which continues to be very bright,” said 
Ruff. 

Ruff’s appointment as board Chair follows a record year for Coffman. The company ended 2020 
with revenue of $103 million and nearly 600 employees located in offices across the country. 



 
About Coffman Engineers 

Since 1979, Coffman Engineers has added staff and expanded into dozens of service offerings, 
but the commitment to innovative work and enduring relationships remains unchanged. Coffman 
offers deep and scalable multidiscipline engineering services including civil, structural, 
mechanical, electrical, fire protection, and other specialties. Coffman’s more than 600 
employees from 17 offices across the U.S. are committed to clients and the team effort it takes 
to build a better world. For more information, please visit coffman.com or connect on LinkedIn, 
Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter. 

### 

If you would like more information about this topic, please call Beth Shimogawa at 808-387-4929, 
or email beth.shimogawa@coffman.com.  
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